
 

 

 
 
 
 

PO Box 7950 Stn Main  •  Winnipeg, Manitoba Canada  •  R3C 0J1 
 (204) 360-4394  •  sjohnson@hydro.mb.ca 

 
October 2, 2012 
 
 
Ms. Tracey Braun 
Director 
Environmental Assessment and Licensing Branch 
Manitoba Conservation and Water Stewardship 
Suite 160, 123 Main St., Winnipeg, MB 
R3C 1A5 
 
Dear Ms. Braun 

 
RE: Bipole III Transmission Project –  Errors and Omissions 
 
Please find enclosed the following materials related to the Bipole III Transmission Project: 

• Appendices A, B, C, and D which are referred to in the Bipole III Transmission 
Project Agricultural Technical Report.  These appendices were inadvertently excluded 
from the EIS material filed December 2011. 

• Errata associated with the Electromagnetic Fields (EMF) Technical Report 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this material please do not hesitate to contact me at 
360-4394. 
 
 
Regards,  
 
 
Original Signed by Shannon Johnson 
 
 
Shannon Johnson  
Manager Licensing and Environmental Assessment Department  
820 Taylor Ave (3)  
Winnipeg, Manitoba 
R3M 3T1 
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